
 
 

Residents - Come along to    
Shard End Ward  

Meeting 

Tuesday 3 March 2020  

7.00pm – 8.30pm 
At 

Moorfield Hall Community Centre 

Hartshill Road 
 
 
 
 

                                                                                                                                                  

 
Have your say on matters of concern in the ward. 

 
Agenda items to include:- 

Birmingham Public Health’s Food Conversation and Survey  
The East Birmingham Inclusive Growth Strategy 

 
Come along for information on what both could mean for 

you and your neighbours 
*************** 

 
Contact Officer: Beverly Edmead, Community Governance Team, Zone 2, Workplace 2011, Ground 

Floor, Council House Extension, Margaret Street, Birmingham, B3 3BU. 
E-mail: beverly.edmead@birmingham.gov.uk; 0121 464 4628 

Do my views 
matter? 

 
How can I 

get 
involved? 

mailto:beverly.edmead@birmingham.gov.uk

